
CHATBURN PARISH COUNCIL 
 
 

 

10 December 2021 
 

 
Laura Eastwood 
Ribble Valley Borough Council 
Church Walk 
Clitheroe 
BB7 2RA 
 
 
Dear Ms. Eastwood 
 
3/2021/1153- infill site adjacent to 9 Old Road Chatburn 
 
Chatburn Parish Council has viewed the above planning application and has the following 
observations to make: 
 

 The proposed development will have serious detrimental implications to No. 9 Old 
Road due to the loss of light in the main living quarters.  

 The proposed development will also be an intrusion of privacy to No 9 Old Road   
 Chatburn has already had the mandatory quota of housing developments. 

 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Sheila Sturrock 
Clerk 
 


